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The children have made a fantastic start to the new school year and have settled into class
4 well! They have enjoyed taking part in a range of sensory and play based activities and
have demonstrated good focus. The children have had lots of fun using the equipment outside,
including the soft tennis rackets and balls.

Literacy

In Literacy, the children have listened to the story, ‘Back to Earth with a Bump!” They have
focused well to sequence the story by ordering pictures and have matched words to their
corresponding space pictures. In addition, the children have designed their own planet and

enjoyed a craﬁ activity to make a space suncatcher.

In Storytime, the children listened carefully to Ravi’s Roar by Tom Percival.

Numeracy

This week in Numeracy, the children have completed counting activities and |
missing number sequences. Some children have worked on addition to 5, 10
and 20 using concrete apparatus and pictorial representations. The children have
also enjoyed taking part in maths games and activities using the interactive |
whiteboard.

Topic

As part of our topic ‘People of the Past’, the children participated in a special lower key stage two assembly. They
enjoyed dressing up as afamous person from the past and presented their costumes on a catwalk. The children
also completed a knowledge harvest to demonstrate their understanding at the beginning of the new topic.

Please note that P.E lessons will take place on Mondays and Tuesdays.

Have a lovely weekend!




